FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

' m City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division

(v e ciT¥ ar| 411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802

D l | Ll | T I | 218-730-4309 | www.duluthmn.gov | Kathleen Bergen, Parks and Recreation Division Mgr.

T For more information contact Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 04/20/2011
SUBJECT: Miller Creek Disc Golf Course Public Meeting Scheduled April 29th
BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Miller Creek Disc Golf Course Public Meeting Scheduled for April 29th

The public is invited to attend a public meeting at Lake Supeiror College on Friday, April 29th
from 11:00-12:00. The meeting will be held in the Lake Superior College Atrium, the college is
located at 2101 Trinity Road. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the future of the Miller
Creek Disc Golf Course. Among the issues to be discussed are: potentially moving/removing
baskets, long term maintenance and trash collection and creating better playing conditions. The
City of Duluth will also outline a potential project to mitigate course compaction, erosion and
de-vegetation at this course. If you have questions you can email: sustainability@lsc.edu

If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like to comment go to
www.duluthmn.gov/parks and click on Miller Creek Disc Golf. Comments will be accepted
from April 25-29th.
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